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Special Education Activities 0progressing in i

 UPDATE* The 2021-22 fall Poo-katts Roundup that will occur the week of 
August 23-27, 2021 is progressing in its planning. DIAL-4 screening materials 
have been ordered, child identification cards that include a spot for medical 
information, photo and fingerprints have been ordered. Each team member 
has reached out to specialist that will be needed to support the event, and 
waiting for a reply as to their availability to participate and support the event. 

 UPDATE* Extended School Year has been finalized. There are 20 students that 
have been identified to receive services for ESY. We will be using the Vina Gym 
M-TH July 19- August 5, 8:30AM -1:00PM with the bus running from 8:00AM-
8:30AM and then again from 1:00PM-1:30PM.  I’d like to thank Teri DeRoche 
for working with the SpEd department and organizing transportation for the 
students that need to utilize it for ESY!

 Interventions for speech for the 2021-22 school year are being planned. 
Speaking with our elementary aged SLP’s they are finding that for a handful of 
students lack of exposure can cause some speech delays. We will be including 
an intervention for students prior to being tested to receive speech services. 
This process will allow for students to have an opportunity to have exposure 
and words, concepts and sentence structure used in daily oral receptive and 
expressive language acquisition.  

 Finally, I would like to thank each of the district administrators, support 
personal and parents of our students in SpEd for working with our team of 

http://opi.mt.gov/Portals/182/Page%20Files/Special%20Education/Guides/Procedural%20SafeguardsMay2020.pdf?ver=2020-05-21-065111-220


SpEd teachers and helping the department to complete over 300 IEP’s this 
year and helping the department to stay in compliance with state and federal 
regulations! Well done team! You are appreciated!

 



   


